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Work to Start on Nebraska Highway 2
(KTNC)--Work is scheduled to begin next week on Nebraska Highway 2 between Nebraska City
and Lincoln.
 According to the Nebraska Department of Roads, Ten Point Construction of Denison, Iowa, has the
contract to repair the concrete on a 38-mile section of the highway from reference post 465 to 503.
 The road will be narrowed to one lane around the work zones.
 It’s anticipated the work will be completed this fall. 
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